
Exit the railway station from platform 2 onto Burdett Road, turn right onto 
High Street, at the Co-op turn left onto Laburnum Walk, continue into 
Berryfields Sports Ground along the righthand side of Park. Cross Bristol 
road at the traffic lights, onto Church Road. Turn right into St Cyrs 
Churchyard towards the canal, cross at The Ocean bridge and follow the 
track down hill staying left. Go under the railway viaduct, over the lovely 
weir then left along a public footpath towards the sewage works, keep these 
on your right and follow the path under the railway bridge. Turn left into 
farm fields on signposted public footpath, keep following this well marked 
footpath for 1km until you reach Stanley Downton Turn left at the end and 
left again onto Downton Road, at the Paper and Bag Mills, turn left onto 
a footpath and follow it all the way to Nutshell bridge, cross the canal 
again and you will find yourself back in St Cyrs church yard, from here 
retrace your steps back to the railway station.

Exit the railway station from platform 1 and take a left turn on to Russell 
Street then immediately right onto Rowcroft, continue along King Street 
(pedestrianised) turn left onto Gloucester Street Carry straight on, past 
the mini roundabout on your left towards Beeches Green and fork right 
uphill onto Folly Lane, keep left and follow public footpath signs into 
fields, signposted for Painswick. Follow the footpath up hill to  Oakbrook 
community farm and micro dairy. Cross over Wick Street continue on the 
public footpath to Hammonds Farm (home of the alpacas) turn right from the 
field and right again, cross Wick Street, follow the footpath uphill then 
right onto a clearly marked footpath just after the woods. Follow this all 
the way down to the allotments, turn right onto Folly Lane and then left 
onto Springfield Road, cut through Sidney Herbert Memorial Park to take 
you back into Stroud and the railway station.

Exit the railway station from platform 1, cross over to Verney Road, at 
the end of Verney Road turn right onto the public footpath marked by a 
green sign. Follow path up the hill and past Doverow Woods for 1km - there 
are several benches with great views along here. Turn right where the 
footpath meets the Cotswold way and follow these signs downhill passing 
Woodchester Vineyard on your right. Cross the railway footbridge and turn 
right onto Pearcroft Road then right onto High Street and check out the 
lovely independent shops of Stonehouse. 

Exit the railway station from platform 2 and turn right onto Cheapside. 
Then left onto Wallbridge and left onto the canal by the Lock Keepers Café. 
follow the towpath to Capels Mill keeping the canal and viaduct on your 
left follow signs for Rodborough, cross the River Frome on a small wooden 
footbridge then turn right up into fields follow public footpath uphill 
(stay left).  At the top turn left onto Rodborough Lane and follow it for 
1.5km cross Butterrow Hill and continue to Montserrat (1.5km total). Turn 
right onto clearly marked public footpath which takes you up onto Rodbor-
ough Common and the Winstones Icecream Factory.

www.gloucestershirecommunityrail.org
info@gloucestershirecommunityrail.org
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